Park District

May 31, 2016

Sam Hubbard - Development Planner
Village of Arlington Heights

33 S. Arlington Heights Road
Arlington Heights, IHinois 60005

Re: Round 1 Village Department Review Comments — Park District Responses for
Sunset Meadows Park Protective Netting Project
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Dear Sam,

Pursuant to the email transmittal, received on May 26, 2016, containing the Round 1
Departmental comments, this letter is provided for response.

Building Department 1A - There were no comments provided.

Public Works Department 2 (Comment #1) — The Park District, which will be
administrating this project, will avoid the existing public utilities, which
are located on the east side of the site. If necessary, the Park District will
adjust the location of the protective netting system slightly to the west to
avoid these underground utilities.

Engineering Department 3 — There were no comments provided.
Fire Department Plan Review Sheet - There were no comments provided.

Police Department Plan Review Summary (Comment #2) — The Park District does have
security lighting on the site at various locations. Currently, there are three
security lights located on three of the south athletic field light poles on the
north part of the park. The parking lot lights are also on every night until
11 PM. The picnic shelter also has security lighting.

(Comment #6) — Park District staff will follow up to ensure that there is an
up to date Emergency/Contact card on file with the Police Department.

Health Services Department 6 — There were no comments provided.
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Planning & Community Development Dept. Review 7A — There were no comments
provided.

If you need any additional information or have any questions, please feel free to contact
me at (847)506-7145 or apetersen@ahpd.org.

Sincerely,

Alann Petersen, CPRP
Director of Parks & Planning



